
While meteorologists have predicted a below average
snowfall for the area this winter, it is always wise to

be prepared.  Visit Ready.gov for winter weather
safety information, including tips for keeping pets

safe!
Click here for a video sharing one way to help keep

snow from being plowed back across the entrance of
your driveway.  
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"ALL ARE WELCOME"

UPCOMING
EVENTS

1



Dec 14: Town Meeting
7PM Council Chambers

BHHC 7:30 G. Love Room



Dec 23&26: Town Offices
Closed for Christmas

Holidays



Dec 30 & Jan 1: Town
Offices Closed for New

Years Holidays 
 
 

Ready for Winter?

http://ready.gov/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8Bm7mJxJOSU


December 16,  2022

BHPD Shop
with a

Cop

The BHPD joined the Mount Rainier Police Department in their 1st
annual Shop with a Cop, an initiative to pair under served youth with

a police officer to purchase Holiday gifts for their families and
themselves.   
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Thanks to Public
Works for making

Town Hall Merry and
Bright!


